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August 15, 2019

Mr. Todd Slyngstad, President
Silicon Valley Paving, Inc.

1050 Commercial Street, Suite 101
San Jose, CA 95112

Subject: Gold Street Median Removal Project
Contract No. C0646, Project No. 00761023
Project Completion Letter

Dear Mr. Slyngstad,

The District is in receipt of the Project Completion Certification dated August 6, 2019, from Silicon
Valley Paving, Inc.

In accordance with Article 11.01.05, Project Completion, this serves as the Project Completion
Letter for the subject contract and establishes the completion of the project.

All work has been completed and attested to by District staff. Therefore, in accordance with Article
11.01.06 Acceptance of Work, | recommend that the District Board of Directors formally accept the

work of this contract.

If you have any questions, contact me at (408) 630-2439, or by e-mail at rkaur@valleywater.org.

Sincerelyg@/ﬂ

Ripen Kaur, P.E.

Associate Civil Engineer

O&M Engineering Support Unit
Santa Clara Valley Water District

cc: S. Tippets, D. Mody, K. Minkler, T. Bramer, Project File
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